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2nd November 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Second-Hand Uniform Sale  
 
We will be holding a second-hand uniform sale at our Christmas market on Thursday 30th November 
2023 from 6pm until 9pm. 
 
We can take cash and card payments for uniform items.   
 
We also write to seek further donations of school uniform that your child no longer uses.  So, if you 
have any old or spare uniform that you are willing to donate to the sale, can you please ask your 
child to drop it off at main reception before 24th November 2023.    
 
Thank you so much for your support.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  
 


